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The City of Ottawa has completed an Environmental Assessment (EA) Study for a new pedestrian and cycling crossing of 

the O-Train corridor between Carling Avenue and Beech Street. This crossing near Hickory Street will connect 

Champagne Avenue on the west side of the O-Train corridor to the existing multi-use pathway on the east side of the O-

Train corridor.  

The project was undertaken in accordance with the requirements for Schedule B projects under the Municipal Class 

Environmental Assessment (2007) document. A Project File has been prepared and is available for a 30 day review at the 

following locations: 

City Hall Client Service Centre  Main Public Library  Rosemount Public Library 

110 Laurier Avenue West  120 Metcalfe Street  18 Rosemount 

Ottawa, K1P1J1    Ottawa, K1P5M2  Ottawa, K1Y1P4 

Interested persons may provide written comments 

to the City of Ottawa on the proposal by Thursday 

January 24, 2013. Comments should be directed to: 

Robert Grimwood, P.Eng. 
Senior Project Manager, Sustainable Transportation 
City of Ottawa 
110 Laurier Avenue West 
Ottawa, ON K1P 1J1 
Tel: (613) 580-2424 ext. 28757 
Fax: (613) 580-2578 
E-mail: Robert.Grimwood@ottawa.ca 
 
If no requests are received, the project may proceed 

to design and construction as presented in the 

Project File. Any information or comments received 

pertaining to this Environmental Assessment study 

(including your name and address), form part of the 

public record and may be disclosed/made available 

by the City to such persons as the City sees fit, 

including anyone requesting such information. 

Accordingly, in providing any such information, you 

shall be deemed to have consented to its use and 

disclosure as part of this planning process. 
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